
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Information 

Travelling to/from school – Health & Safety 

 
Please be aware you MUST NOT park on yellow lines outside the school. Not only is this a health and safety risk to 

adults and children travelling in and out of the school grounds but this is causing problems for our local residence 

who are unable to get access to their own vehicles/driveways. 

 

In addition, the school carpark is not an access route into and out of school. On entry into the school grounds please 

ensure you follow pathways before entering the gate on the big yard. DO NOT enter the gate via the car park. This is 

no longer an access route and due to the volume of cars in the car park it is not safe to use for entry and exit 

purposes. 

 

Finally, there are a number of bikes and scooters being left at the front of the building, outside the pram store. This 

is not a storage area for bikes and scooters and is a trip hazard for anyone entering and leaving both our school and 

Biddick Hall Childrens Centre. If your child rides their bike/scooter to school parents and carers must ensure it is 

taken home. We are currently trying to secure a safe place to leave bikes/scooters but at present bikes and scooters 

MUST NOT be left on the school premises throughout the school day. 

 

As always the safety of our children is paramount. If you have any queries regarding the above please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office on 0191 9330830.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


